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Hello, 

 

I would like to make a suggestion, a "Severe Allergy Alert Board", red in color.  I see this 

board posted prior to entry of transportation.   

 

Having all passengers made aware of any severe food allergies on board prior to entering 

their mode of transportation would benefit all.  

 

For example, Lisa purchases a nut dessert from Starbucks before she gets on her 

plane.  She enters the plane, sits down.  Sophie comes in and sits down beside Lisa.  Sophie 

has a severe nut allergy that has been known to set off due to opening (airborne).  Sophie 

by chance sees the dessert and asks Lisa to not eat it.  Now Lisa's dessert spoils, she is 

out of money, is hungry because she has her own allergies and cannot eat what is severed 

on board and most likely angry by this time.  

 

This situation and possibly a worse situation could be avoided if there was a  "Severe 

Allergy Alert Board", posted at the gate. 

 

If this was consistent at all airports and other means of transportation, all would become 

aware of this routine and look for it, avoiding medical issues and frustration towards those 

with severe allergies, that unfortunately sometimes depend on others to re frame from 

eating the food of their choice, so that they can literally survive.   

 

Thank you for considering. 

 

 

Daniela Djogovic-Steele 

Mathematics Teacher 

 


